
Sunday, December 24, 2017 
TODAY’S SCRIPTURE:  

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE:  Luke 2:19 pg. 1591 

TODAY’S MESSAGE:  

“First Christmas Stories From The Birth of Christ—

Our Hearts Are Full” 

_______________________________________________  

Notes:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to       

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video.  

 Pray for God’s People 
 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 920-
889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783) Re-
member, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC 
permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like 
included, please contact the office.  

• Pray for those in assisted living: Jack Hurd, Ethel Jurgens, and 
Geneva Wissink. 

• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De Jong, Tracy 
Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, and Marian Zevenbergen. 

• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff and Chel-
sea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim TenCley, 
Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

 
 
 

Prayer Requests 
 

Michael Block Jr. underwent a CT scan Friday morning. Please pray for them as they 
await the results. 
  

Praise the Lord!  The test on my heart that was done at Mayo Wednesday came 
back normal.  Thanks for all the prayers.  God is good.  ~~Wilma Loerts  
 

Please keep Papito Joseph in your prayers in the coming weeks as he will be travel-
ing to Haiti December 29-January 8. Pray for safe travels, for his family both in the 

states and in Haiti and for God's hand to be at work through Papito. 
  

Words of Thanks 
 
Thank you to everyone who helped out again this morning with the Lighting of the 
Advent candle. Whether it was by reading, singing, lighting, or praying you all added 

to our service.  
 

Thank You to Kara Leach for providing us with special music. God has given you a 

talent. Keep on using it! 
 

Thank you so much for the prayers, cards and expressions of sympathy to our fami-
ly in the passing of my Step Dad and the kids Grandpa Art Zylstra. Thanks also to 
Pastor Luke for your calls and visit. Even though it will be difficult not having him 
here this holiday season we are happy for him that he is no longer struggling with 
health issues and is singing with the Angels this Christmas season.       ~~~Brent, 
Brenda, Alyssa and Austin Wassman 
 

Thank you to everyone who purchased pizzas from our Middle School Remnant 
Papa Murphy’s Pizza Fundraiser. We sold 390 items and fundraised about 
$1500.00!! ~~~Josh Lucas 
 


